
PAPAKURA HIGH SCHOOL 
Willis Road, P O Box 72-080, Papakura, New Zealand 
Phone: (64) 9 296 4400 Fax: (64) 9 296 4401 
 
14 May 2018 
Notice No 47 
 
Tena koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers 
 

Friday 18 May 2018 
Pink Shirt Day - Bake Sale 

Gold Coin Donation 
 
A programme called Pink Shirt Day is being held on Friday 18 May 2018 to promote 
anti-bullying.  In order to support this cause Papakura High School is having a mufti-day and a 
bake sale to raise funds.  All money raised during the day will be donated to the Mental Health 
Foundation. 
 
Students are being encouraged to wear something ​pink​ to support the programme on Friday. 
Alternatively, students will wear full school uniform.  We look forward to your support. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Paul van Etten 
DEPUTY PRINCIPAL 
 


